
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  September 4, 2022 

 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

Sacramental Celebrations 
  

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

  
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for      
surgery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
  

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

  
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council, Filipino Sub-Council, and Finance     
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
  

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



 
 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday, September 4, 2022 

- - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Monday, September 5, 2022 
LABOR DAY 

- - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 
 

      Wednesday, September 7, 2022 
- - - - - - - - - - -  

 

   Thursday, September 8, 2022 
7:00 PM Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

Friday, September 9, 2022 
3:00 PM  Sacchetta-Celoni Wedding 

    
 Saturday, September 10, 2022 

2:30 PM  Springler-Schallenhammer Wedding 

Sunday, September 4, 2022 
  9:00 AM       
11:00 AM      † Severino Manguba 
   7:00 PM        
                        

Monday, September 5, 2022 
LABOR DAY 

10:00 AM         The Parish Community 
                               

Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
12:05 PM          Betty Roxas-Chua, 
                          Special Intention 
                                                                                         

      Wednesday, September 7, 2022 
12:05 PM          Betty Roxas-Chua, 
                          Special Intention 
                         

      Thursday, September 8, 2022 
12:05 PM          Betty Roxas-Chua, 
                          Special Intention 
                                                                                                                                                                               
             Friday, September 9, 2022 
12:05 PM          Young & Ong Families 
                                                       
             Saturday, September 10, 2022 
                       - - - - - - - - - - - 
† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click  on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 214 Percentage: 106.2481% 
Amount Pledged: $796,860.68 
Pledges Received: $739,340.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $749,778.39 

Sacrificial Giving 
August 28, 2022 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 30 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,724.00 

Average $/Envelope: $57.47 
Electronic Giving: 41 

Amount Electronic: $1,195.00 
Average $/Electronic: $29.15 

Loose Money: $447.00 
Total Collection: $3,366.00 

Parish Rosary 

Join your fellow parishioners who have         
regularly been praying the ROSARY 
LIVE for the last two years on Zoom 

every Tuesday evening at 8:00 PM. 
United in this most powerful prayer, we 

ask for the miraculous intercession of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary to hear our intentions 
and renew our Catholic faith, our parish, 

our family and our friends. 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary on Zoom 
8:00 PM on Tuesday 

Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301   
PW: 150408 

Monday, September 05, 
2022 is Labor Day and 
Daily Mass will be       
celebrated at 10:00 AM. 

The Parish Office will be 
CLOSED                            

on Labor Day. 

Prayer for Peace in Our City 
As part of a religious response to the increasing gun violence on 
our neighborhood streets and the need to pray for peace in our 
City, the Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul in 
Philadelphia is opening its doors every Sunday from 5:30 
to 6:30 PM for prayer. This focused and intentional period of 
prayer is open to all people of every Faith and Tradition.       
Together we pray that the Lord will come to our aid and bring 
an end to the epidemic violence that impacts all of us in        
Philadelphia and restore us with his peace. Please help us invite 
others!  

Catholic Women's Conference 
Saturday, October 22, 2022  
9:00 AM-4:30 PM 
Join Catholic women from the greater Philadelphia area 
for a day of fun, friendship, faith formation and prayer at 
the Catholic Women’s Conference. The 2022 theme is 
“Be Not Afraid: Finding Your Freedom in Christ,” in which 
together we will discover the healing and freedom of 
heart that Jesus Christ desires to give each of us.  
 

Speakers:  
Sr. Miriam James Heidland, SOLT, Michelle Benzinger, 
Regina Boyd, Matt and Jenn Lozano, Katie Weiss, Sr. Cora 
Caeli, SV, Martha Reyes and Sue Gudenkauf.  
 

Location:  
National Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa in 
Doylestown, PA  
 

More info & registration:  

www.catholicwomensconference.org 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
I recently received the following letter from Sister Joann who is the Provincial of the Sisters of the Order of Saint 
Basil the Great. I wanted you to see how grateful they are for your contributions to help their cause in Ukraine.  
 
Dear Fr. Bill and Parishioners of St. Augustine Parish: 
 
Glory to Jesus Christ! Glorify forever! Thank you very much for your recent donation in the amount of $3000 to help 
send necessary supplies to the victims of the Russian invasion of Ukraine. Your donation will help us get help to the 
people there. 
 
We have about 150 Basilian Sisters in the Holy Trinity Province in Ukraine who are working hard to care for war 
victims, internally displaced persons, refugees, and others in need. Our Sisters are helping with basic needs such as 
food, clean water, clothing, lodging, and medical assistance. 
 
In America, we have been privileged to serve the Lord and His people for over 111 years. During that time, we’ve 
come to know and love so many good people that God has blessed us with, including you. But our Sisters originally 
came to America from Ukraine and our bonds to our motherland – spiritual, historic and cultural – are strong. We 
remember Ukraine and pray she will survive as a sovereign, independent democracy. 
 
May God bless you for your generosity! Please continue to remember our Sisters and all those who are suffering in 
Ukraine and America in your prayers. You will be in ours. 
 
Gratefully yours in Christ,  

Sister Joann Sosler, OSBM 

Sister Joann Sosler, OSBM 
Provincial Secretary 
 
As a PS, Sister wrote in her own handwriting: 
 

“Words cannot express our gratitude and appreciation for your generosity in      

assisting us with the shipping of donations for the desperate people of Ukraine. May 

your rewards be many. With prayers”! 

 
I thought it was important for you to see the gratitude that the Sisters have. On my behalf, I thank you very much for 
your generosity. It is a great sign of the spirit of our parish community here at St. Augustine.  Many thanks. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 



 

After two years of no coffee and doughnuts or Fellowship  
with your friends and family on Sunday mornings…… 

 

 
STARTING NEXT WEEK ON: 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11
th after the 9 AM & 11 AM MASSES      

in the Rev. Matthew Carr, OSA Hall,  
COME JOIN US FOR SOME TASTY TREATS! 

 

All are welcome! 

 

If you are able to help us, on a rotating basis, we could use your help! 

Please see Fr. Bill or contact Jacob in the Parish Office. 




